
Norris Bank School Parent 

Teacher Association 

 

What is the Parent Teacher Association?  

It is a group of enthusiastic parents, supported by 

school staff, who organise a range of events across 

the year providing much needed funds. 

 

Why do we do it?  

We all want our children to love and enjoy school. We 

fund raise to enhance all aspects of it.  

 

How can you help?  

Join the PTA committee and attend meetings 

Come along to one of our monthly meetings which are 

normally held on a Tuesday or Wednesday evening for 

about an hour. It’s a great way to share ideas and    

discuss and plan events. You can also make lots of 

new friends.  

Be a volunteer 

All help is vital no matter how much or how little you 

are able to offer. It could be that you are able to attend 

a meeting, help with planning an event, run a cake stall 

or make a mad dash down to the local supermarket! 

Support the events 

Come along to the events and see how much fun they 

are, purchase raffle tickets or ask your employer for 

match funding. You could send in donations for the 

stalls or as prizes on the raffles. Any support you can 

offer is really important as we couldn’t raise the funds 

we need without it. 

We look forward to welcoming any of our parents, 

so why not pop along to our next meeting.  

Get in touch….  

 

 
norrisbankpta@gmail.com  

Norris Bank Primary School Parents Teachers Association 

@norrisbankpta 


